Justification Letter 								

Dear {Insert Manager’s Name}, 

I would like to attend the 2022 BAE Systems GXP360° Professional Exchange and Workshop, 04-08 April 2022 in San Diego, California. This is an intensive, educational event that offers in-depth training on the full spectrum of capabilities and technology available from BAE Systems 
Geospatial eXploitation ProductsTM (GXP®) software solutions.  In addition, this workshop offers the opportunity to be among the first to preview the cohesive, high-performance collection of products on the horizon in a collaborative user-group setting.

The following points describe some of the ways our organization stands to benefit from my attendance:

· I will upgrade my skills.
I’ll receive in-depth training on the latest software tools and capabilities directly from GXP product experts, learn how to save time through automated processes and product integration, and pick up techniques to streamline my workflow and increase productivity. The variety of technical workshops will allow me to focus my training on the areas that are directly applicable to our organization and will maximize the return on our investment.

· I will learn from others.
In the collaborative, industry-focused Professional Exchange sessions, I will have the opportunity to hear how other customers have overcome challenges similar to ours and successfully implemented GXP products in the field. Keynote speeches presented by industry leaders and forward-thinkers will offer me insight into emerging technologies and trends.

· I can share what I have learned.
The knowledge and insight that I acquire at this event can be brought back and passed on to the team, increasing productivity across the board and effectively multiplying the value we receive from my attendance.

In addition to these valuable training and learning opportunities, I can also:

· Preview what’s coming next.
This is the only event where GXP reveals their future product roadmaps and offers a preview of the very latest tools and enhancements before they are released. I will gain valuable insight into future direction of their products so that we can be prepared to take full advantage of these new technologies and implement them to the ultimate benefit of our organization.

· Make sure we are heard.
This is a unique opportunity to provide direct feedback to GXP product development specialists and engineers in a focused, user community setting. I can share our individual challenges and thereby influence the future direction of GXP products.

Thank you for considering my request - I hope you will agree that my attendance at this event would be extremely worthwhile and make a significant positive impact on our organization.  You can find further details on the 2022 GXP360° Professional Exchange and Workshop at www.gxp360.com.
 

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Sincerely,


{Your Name}
